
 

     Khalsa VA Primary School 
  NEWSLETTER                 2nd February 2017 

Year 6 Early Start 
We would like to remind parents that in order to 
prepare the children and also give them more 
teaching support, we are starting lessons early for 
all our year 6 pupils. Therefore we are asking 
parents to support us and ensure that year 6 
children are in school at 8.00am on Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays and Thursdays starting from 
Tuesday 31st January. Please ensure that you 
support your child with their homework and also 
read with them on a daily basis. 
Twitter 
All the latest school news and updates appear on 
our Twitter page, including photos and videos of 
school activities. Please download the app, and 
follow us @khalsaschool1 or read the feed on our 
school website. 
Bronze Award 
Healthy School London has awarded Khalsa 
Primary School the bronze award for Healthy 
Schools. The award recognises the school’s 
achievements in supporting the health and 
wellbeing of pupils in our school. We would like to 
say a big thank you to Ms Kaur for all her hard 
work towards this achievement for our school. Well 
done everyone! 

Half-Term 
Please note that the school will be closed from 13th 
February to 17th February 2017. The school will 
reopen on Monday 20th February 2017.  
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DIARY DATES 
 

Year 1 Natural History Museum Trip  3rd February 2017 
Guru Ram Das Ji class assembly (Ms Jutla)  3rd February 2017 
Book Fair      Week beginning 6th February 2017 
Year 6 Hockey Tournament    8th February 2017 
Guru Amar Das Ji class assembly (Mr Reed) 10th February 2017 
Half term      Week beginning 13th February 2017 
Year 1 Phonics test meeting for parents   22nd February 2017 
Parents’ meetings     Week beginning 6th March 2017 
	

Thought for the week: 
Choose to make a difference 

instead of choosing to be 
indifferent today. 

Payment for School 
Lunches 
It’s essential that parents pay for their children’s 
meals, in advance. Harrisons have informed us 
that children will not be provided with a school 
meal, if parents have allowed for a debt to build 
up. 

Book Fair 
We want all our children to develop a love for 
reading, therefore we will be holding a Book Fair 
during the week commencing 6th February. The 
children can buy books between 3pm and 4pm 
every day in the small hall. Please take the 
opportunity to buy books for your child. 

Zumba Sessions for Parents 
Zumba classes for parents will take place every 
Thursday from 9am to 10am. If you would like to 
join the classes, please sign up at the office by 
the end of the week. Classes are £4 for each 
session. These will take place on a termly basis. 
If we do not have enough interest, we will not be 
able to go ahead with the classes. 
 
 


